2022 Report to Parish Council [Brundall Memorial Hall]

We have continued to work to ensure the hall is a place that can be enjoyed by the whole community – an asset that the trustees manage on the community’s behalf.

We have been pleased to be able to work closely with the Parish Council, and look forward to developing this working relationship over the coming months as we focus together on the lad at the bottom of Links avenue. As a group of trustees, we believe that it is only through this partnership working that the community will truly benefit. We have agreed to work with the parish council to develop plans that incorporate the whole site: the land held in trust by the Memorial Hall committee and the land east of the memorial hall that has been gifted to the parish Council so that more joined-up thinking can take place, which will ultimately be to everyone’s benefit.

We were delighted that we were able to include questions about the memorial hall within the parish survey – another good example of the partnership agreement in operation.

The hall continues to be busy and bookings have increased as we have moved out of lockdown and as further restrictions have eased.

The trustees have continued to plan for improvement with a new administration office and rooms that are being refurbished as well as the usual repairs that are needed within a well-used venue.

The date for the AGM has been set for the 26th May at 7pm.

We are continuing to progress the Change of Status from a Committee of Trustees to a Charitable Incorporated Organisation.


